
 

 

NORTH WALSHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

24 APRIL 2018 
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Planning Committee held on 24 April 2018 

 

PRESENT : 

 

Chair :  Cllr R Harris 

 

Members : 

Cllr E Addison    Cllr J Melville 

Cllr P Edge            Cllr R Murphy 

Cllr A Fryer     Cllr S Stuckey 

Cllr B Hester                                                   Cllr D Turner 

 

Meeting opened at 18:30 

 

1.DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest. 

 

2. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr G Bull (work), Cllr F Choudhury (work) 

Cllr R Mooney (family) Cllr M Seward (holiday), Cllr E Wheeler (family), Cllr J Witte 

(work) and Cllr R Sims (absent) 

 

3. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING – 27 MARCH 2018 

As proposed by Cllr R Harris and seconded by Cllr E Addison, it was RESOLVED 

 

 That the minutes of the planning meeting held on 27 March 2018 be  

             agreed as a true record of that meeting 

 

4. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

There was no public participation. 

 

5. TO CONSIDER PLANNING APPLICATIONS RECEIVEDU 

The following planning applications were considered : 

 

2018 

ADV/18/0582 

6 MARKET PLACE – Installation of digital TV screen for advertisements 

Applicant : Mr V Mazzocchoi 

As proposed by Cllr R Harris and seconded by Cllr P Edge, it was RESOLVED 

 

 To enter no objection to this planning application 



 

 

 

PF/18/0583 

6 MARKET PLACE - Relocation of the existing ATM & installation of a new stainless 

steel post box  

Applicant : Mr V Mazzocchoi 

As proposed by Cllr E Addison and seconded by Cllr R Harris, it was RESOLVED 

 

 To enter no objection to this planning application 

 

PF/18/0665 

13 BLUEBELL ROAD - Erection of single storey rear extension.  

Applicant : Mr A Midlane 

As proposed by Cllr S Stuckey and seconded by Cllr R Harris, it was RESOLVED 

 

 To enter no objection to this planning application 

 

6.  FOR INFORMATION  

Letter received from North Norfolk District Council stating that application LA/17/2012 has 

been withdrawn. (Former Feathers Public House, 1 Market Street) 

The Chair stated a new planning application had been submitted but it had yet to be 

validated. 

Letter received from North Norfolk District Council stating that application PF/18/0003 has 

been withdrawn (Land at the rear of 60 Station Road) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


